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Facial Recognition System 
 
 
ARTHUR FORDS policy is that no agent can share their agent card. We have had countless 
issues of fraud and have come up with a solution to combat these issues. 
 
ARTHUR FORD will be using a new facial recognition system, much like the banks and the 
gyms use. Each person that wishes to purchase, as an agent, with ARTHUR FORD, will have 
to have their own agent card, and their face added to the system.  
Only one face can be loaded to the system and allocated to a card/profile which is final and 
cannot be changed.  
 
This system is going to start being implemented over the next couple of weeks. All agents to 
take their ID book/card or driver's license with them to store when purchasing so that they 
can be verified before the photo is taken to load into the system. If a "runner" is needed 
then that runner needs to sign up as an agent. 
 
 
The Receiving Party agrees to use the Confidential Information solely in connection with the 
facial recognition system and not for any purpose other than what is outlined in this 
document without the prior written consent of an authorised representative of the 
Disclosing Party.  
 
 
Management 


